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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

December 18, 1976 

Dear Mr. Cuttone: 

Many thanks for your very thoughtful letter following 
the recent election. It was heartening to receive your 
message of friendship and goodwill. 

I very much appreciate your kindness in inviting me 
to become an honorary member of the New York 
Cosmos Fan Club. While I cannot formally accept 
such membership, I do hope there will be an opportunity 
in the months ahead for my family and me to attend one 
of the Cosmos games when we are in New York. 

With my appreciation and warmest good wishes, 

Mr. Charles Cuttone 
President 
Cosmos Headers 
75 Rockefeller Plaza 
New York, New York 
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